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6. GLADYS JONES BEQUEST  
 
The Council had agreed that the bequest from Gladys Jones (a former resident of Taplow) of 
£15,000 should be used to fund environmental improvements in Taplow in consultation with the 
Parish Council. There was currently £14,546 remaining from the bequest and the PAG considered a 
report via email setting out a request from the Parish Council to release £5,000 towards the cost of 
improving an area of open space known as Priory Gardens of Boundary Road Taplow. A further 
£2,500 might be required, subject to the results of a structural survey, to carry out repairs to the 
boundary wall. 
 
After considering the comments from Mr Clark, Mrs Plant and Mrs Wallis which were supportive of 
the proposal, the Portfolio Holder AGREED to authorise the Head of Environment to release up to 
£7,500 from the bequest to fund the above works. 
 
 
 


